
Recently, through the school-based clinic, a Kindergarten teacher, concerned about the 

persistent cough of a student, took the Kindergartener to the clinic. There, the student was 

diagnosed with pneumonia.  When the mother was informed of the diagnosis, she requested 

that her older child, also a student at the school, be tested.  The sibling also had 

pneumonia.  The MUSC staff was able to treat both children and called in a prescription for the 

mother.  Through the clinic, the mother was able to have her children diagnosed and treated 

without having to miss time from work.  And, the children had minimal time out of the classroom! 

 

 


